
 

 

May 10, 2021 

Dear AUB Students and Professors,  

  

We are following up on the May 4 message from the Department of Human Resources indicating that 

Eid Al Fitr will probably begin on Wednesday, May 12 or Thursday May 13. 

 

Please note that in light of this information, final examinations previously scheduled for Wednesday, 

May 12 will take place on Saturday, May 15, respecting the originally scheduled times on the new 

date IF the Eid falls on May 12.  

 

Wishing you a safe and happy Eid. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Office of the Registrar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


